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41st Annual Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association Ranch Rodeo Accepting Team Applications 

Oklahoma City, OK – February 10, 2025 – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) has announced the 
application process for the 41st Annual OCA Ranch Rodeo is open.  OCA invites interested teams to submit an 
application for the event to be held at the Lazy E Arena on August 15 & 16. 
 
The Annual OCA Ranch Rodeo will feature twelve Oklahoma ranch teams competing in five events with the goal to 
raise funds for the Children’s Health Foundation (CHF).  

“The 41st Annual OCA Ranch Rodeo will be a true celebration of our ranching heritage and the incredible talent of our 
ranching team members,” said Ken Trentman, Chairman of the Oklahoma Cattlemen's Association Ranch Rodeo 
Committee. “We have been blessed with the success in past years to raise funds for the CHF and support their great 
work.” 

OCA has partnered with CHF for twenty years and has raised almost $700,000 in that time.  

Teams wanting to apply can find the application on OCA’s website at https://www.okcattlemen.org/events-
programs/ranch-rodeo or may call the OCA office at 405-235-4391 to receive an application. 

The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower 
Oklahoma cattlemen today, to serve tomorrow. OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for the cattlemen of Oklahoma and 
represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages 
you to join us in our advocacy efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes, and a better bottom line. For more 
information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org. 


